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Warren County Board of Freeholders
165 CR 519 South

Belvidere, NJ 07823

Atin: Everitt Chamberlain, Director

Dear Director Chamberlain:

At a meeting held on Thursday February 22, 2007, the White Township Committee unanimously

agreed that they will support the Jandfill remaining open beyond the recently projected closure

date of 2007 with the assurance that it will receive Warren County solid waste only and that the.
objectionable odor problems remain under control. '

The Committee recognizes that the landfill provides.an important service to the residents. of our.. .
Township and the County and that additional capacity is available through the use of cell #5and .~
through vertical expansion on currently operating cells. The Committee will ook forward tothe
contimzation of an appropriate and beneficial host community fee to support Township
‘operations during the extended operational Jife of the landfill. '
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Kathleen R. Reinalda, RMC
Township Clerk

Phone (908) 475-2093 Fax (908) 475-4067




